

November 1st, 2015

Dear Friend,



Tony needs no introduction. But, his new role at Arrowhead does.

Over the past four years Tony has served at camp in a variety of roles. His first experience at Arrowhead was with a James Project group during a winter retreat. As many of you would attest, that was all it took. The following summer Tony served as a counselor and when the need arose, he stepped in to be our James Project Coordinator. Then, as we said goodbye to our seasonal Head Cook, Tony accepted the call again to serve in a new role, as our new seasonal Head Cook. Since then, Tony has served over 40,000 amazingly tasty meals to our campers, guests, staff and James Project groups. His skill and abilities in the kitchen have been a great blessing.

On October 1st, 2015 Tony officially became our third full time staff member!

As our full time Head Cook, Tony also assists with maintenance projects, facilities care, staff recruiting, James Project recruiting and... a long list of "whatever is needed". We are thrilled to have Tony serving with us full time as He embodies the servant's heart of vocational ministry. I know you would agree; Tony's food is amazing... only to be outmatched by his love and compassion for people. That's a tremendous combination and we praise God for leading Tony to Arrowhead.

From Camp,

Ben Myers

Camp Director
Arrowhead Bible Camp
570.663.2419

www.shepherdscamp.org